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NMDOT Transporting a Transformer 
 

  
 

Albuquerque, NM – The New Mexico Department of Transportation announces that a large transformer will be 
moved this weekend Sunday, July 15, 2018 through Albuquerque metro area. The transport of the load will be 
starting on 2nd St. & Trumball Ave. and will eventually deliver to a substation located off of Eubank near the Air 
Force Base. All local routes traveled will be closed off by APD and NMSP to conduct traffic control. They will also 
be closing a small portion of I-25 near the Gibson/I-25 Interchange for the load to cross the median from 
Southbound to Northbound. 
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